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Pennock City Council Meeting 

Monday, November 14, 2022 

 

Pennock City Council held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, November 14, 

2022 at 7:00 p.m. at the Pennock Community Center.  The following members were 

present Mayor Kevin Crowley, Council members Jeff Arends, Bruce Bastin and Karen 

Skaggs.  Absent was Council member Dave Miller.  Also present were residents Kerry 

Gross, Abigail Reinhart and Kayla Puchalski. 

 

Mayor Crowley called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Motion by Council member Arends to accept the agenda as presented; Council member 

Bastin seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Motion by Council member Bastin to approve the Consent Agenda which consisted of 

the October 4, 2022 Council minutes and to pay all the November bills; Council member 

Arends seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Deputy Riley Kampsen was not present for the sheriff’s report but provided the report to 

Clerk Johnson.  For the month of October there were 44 hours.  

 

 

CITIZENS FORUM 

 

Kayla Puchalski – Had a safety concern regarding a bus on 5th Street NW. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

There was nothing. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Noise Ordinance – It was mentioned that there have been some complaints regarding 

trucks coming through town using their jake brakes.  Clerk Johnson said that the city does 

have an ordinance on “Motor Vehicle Noise”.  To have signs installed the city would 

need to talk with the County and Minnesota Department of Transportation. 

 

 

OTHER BUSINESS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Council member Bastin – Inquired if there could be a report on the vehicles that have 

driven around the gates or vehicles that have entered without turning in their signed 

contract form for the brush site. 

 

Council member Arends – Inquired if there has been anything done in regard to getting 

stop signs for the North/South streets that adjoin with Atlantic Avenue.  Clerk Johnson 

said that she has been trying to get in touch with Mel Odens, Kandiyohi County Public 

Works Director.  
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Well Generator – It was mentioned that the generator is hooked up. 

 

Mayor Crowley mentioned thank you to Darwin and Jenni Thorpe for putting on the 

Spooky Dungeon and donations from the Pit Stop and the Pennock Lions. 

 

Mayor Crowley mentioned that the Pennock Lions purchased an AED and case for the 

Pennock Community Center. 

 

Mayor Crowley mentioned that the Pennock Lions and Pennock Fire Department will be 

sponsoring “Come Visit Santa” from 2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. and “Bingo” from 3:00 p.m. – 

4:00 p.m. on Saturday, December 10, 2022, at the Pennock Community Center. 

 

The Budget Review meeting is Tuesday, December 6th at 6:30 p.m., followed by the 

Council meeting at 7:00 p.m. at the Pennock Community Center. 

 

Being no further business Council member Bastin made a motion to adjourn the meeting; 

Council member Arends seconds the motion.  The motion passed.  Meeting was 

adjourned at 7:25 p.m. 

 

Official minutes will be approved at the December 6, 2022 Council meeting. 

 

Dawn Johnson 

Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


